Government of West Bengal
Housing Department
AKANKSHA CELL
N.S. Buildings, 1, K.S. Roy Road, Kolkata — 700 001.

No. 599-H8/4A-01/2016 Dated : 19-09-2016

NOTICE

The process of handing over of the final allotment letters to the eligible candidates
under the AKANKSHA Housing Scheme, New Town Project, is being delayed, because,
till date, we have not received the sanction of the plan submitted to NKDA. Without the
sanctioned plan, it will be difficult for the allottees to avail loan from any financial
institution. All other formalities have been cleared up. As soon as the plan is sanctioned,
the final allotment letter will be issued to the eligible candidates.

Inconvenience in this regard is regretted.

Sd/-
(Sudhis Kr. Nandy)
Engineer-in- Chief
Housing Department




